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Reminder: No school Monday, May 28 for Memorial Day

8th Grade Promotion
TABLE OF CONTENTS
8th Grade Promotion Tickets
On Monday, June 4th, each student will
receive three tickets. Students do not need a
ticket. If you would like to request an unused
or returned ticket, please call the main office
to give us your name starting June 5th. We
will distribute additional tickets as they are Yearbook News
available through the morning of June 8th.
Admission is by ticket only, seating is limited
by order of the Fire Marshall.

8th Grade Promotion

PTA Officers

Library News

Restorative Justice

Schedule - Friday, June 8th
2019 8th Grade East

Students in line 5:00-5:15 Coast Trip

Promotion Ceremony 5:30

Parent Reception immediately following

promotion

8th grade Dinner/Party 7:00-8:30

Summer Law Camp

PTA Officer Openings Community News

Hello Beaumont families. We still have 2
positions open on the PTA for the 2018-19
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school year. We are looking for a secretary
and a president elect. Meetings are the 2nd
Wednesday of the month from 7-8:30. If you
are interested, please email Kelli Rosenquist
at ptabeaumontpresident@gmail.com.

Calendar

June 8
Last Day of School
8th Grade Promotion

YEARBOOKS ON SALE THROUGH
MONDAY

Yearbooks can still be ordered through
schoolpay through Monday evening (May
28th) cost is $25. To ensure your student
receives one please order, we are running
low.

The Yearbook Distribution Party will take
place on Monday, June 4 at 3:30. If your
student is interested in purchasing a
Yearbook, and you weren’t able to pre-order,
they can purchase at the Distribution Party.
8th graders will have priority.

Library News

Thursday May 31st
All library books due (6th, 7th and 8th
graders)

Thursday May 31st
All 8th grade books including textbooks due

Monday June 4th
6th & 7th grade textbooks due

Thursday June 7th
8th grade library/textbook fees due by 4pm

Please encourage students to turn books in
early if they are no longer using them.

Fees for lost and damaged library and
textbooks can be paid through SchoolPay or
in the front office.

Questions? Contact the library 503-916-

5610,jmittelstadt@pps.net, jmcmillan@pps.n
et

2019 8th Grade East Coast Trip
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Attention families of Beaumont 7th-
Graders... you are invited to learn more about
the 2019 8th-Grade East Coast Trip!

Come to an information session on
Tuesday, May 29 at 7:30 pm in the
Beaumont library.

This travel adventure is an amazing way for
students to experience our nation's heritage.
Destinations include Washington, DC,
Gettysburg, Philadelphia, and New York
City. 8th Grade Core teacher Valerie Turner
and ETSI travel consultant Christine French
will be there to talk about the trip, show a
sample itinerary, and answer questions.

If you can't make it to the meeting, please
contact Ms. Turner at vturner@pps.net to get
your name on an email list to receive more
information. You can also contact Christine at
ETSI by email at christine@etsi.ws or by
calling 503-653-3988 or visiting www.etsi.ws.

I hope to see you there! - Valerie Turner

Summer Law Camp

7th and 8th Grade Students: Any interest
in working in a court room? Interested in
mock trials? Want to spend a week on a
college campus with food for free? Sign up
for Summer Law Camp at Lewis and Clark!

For info and applications, see Mr.
Aquino and Ms. Lefere.

It's June 11-15. Transportation and food are

provided for free, but only 20 of you can go so
get the applications in!

Community News

Madison Youth Football Registration is
OPEN!
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Sign-ups are online - to secure your spot, go
to www.myfcpdx.org.

The intent of PIL Youth Sports is to grow
community-based programs that eventually
feed into the neighborhood high school. As
such, participation is restricted to the address
each student resides in. To locate the youth
cluster you reside in, click HERE for the
Portland Public Schools Interactive Boundary
Map. For additional information on PIL
Youth Sports Boundaries, see the FAQ
pageHERE. If you do not reside in the
Madison Cluster, see contact information for
your home cluster coordinator HERE.

Questions - Contact Raschied McCallister -
ra.enomics@gmail.com

Dash to Doughnuts

Sun, June 3, 2018
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM PDT

3K Fun Run and Obstacle Course through the
Beaumont Village District of NE Portland

Family friendly event features a 3K run
through the beautiful Alameda
Neighborhood, obstacle/challenges produced
by local Beaumont Businesses and great
prizes, including doughnuts from the world
famous Pip's Mobile, at the end!

Visit the WEBSITE for more information.
Tickets $15 for those 15 years old and up

Tickets $10 for those 14 years old and
younger

Course start and end: Foot Traffic NE
Fremont (4020 NE Fremont St.). Official run
start time 9:15 AM.

Check in at Foot Traffic starting by 9:00 AM
and receive your lanyard for the obstacle
course. Participate in at least 90% of the
obstacles and receive doughnuts hot off the
press from the Pip's Mobile!

Event Details:
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3K Fun Run starts at Foot Traffic Fremont
and takes place on the sidewalks. 3K portion
of the event ends at NE 48th and Fremont St,
where the obstacle course begins. Businesses
on Fremont between 48th and Foot Traffic
will be hosting obstacles outside of their
businesses. A list of the businesses will be
listed on your lanyard, given to you at check-
in. After each obstacle is achieved, the
business will mark off completion on your
lanyard. After completing at least 90% of the
obstacles (100% completion encouraged)
return to Foot Traffic for free doughts from
the Pip's Mobile!

Grant Tennis Camp

Future Generals -- come play at

the Junior General Tennis Camp!
Dates: July 23rd - July 27th and July 30th -

August 2nd (9 sessions total)

Location: Grant Park Tennis Courts
Times: 9-10:30 (younger players/ beginners)
10:30-12 (older players)

Players: For rising 5th graders - 9th graders
(boys and girls)

Instructors: Grant High School varsity
players and coaches

Cost: $150 suggested donation, but any
amount is acceptable and appreciated --
donations go towards Grant Tennis
Contact: Head Coach John Carolan

at jearolan@pps.net to sign up or with
questions.

Grant Youth Basketball

REGISTRATION IS OPEN for Grant Youth
Basketball (GYB) Summer League!!

League: Monday nights, June 11 - July 9,
2018 - $85 BENSON HIGH SCHOOL*

Summer League is open to all boys and girls
entering the 5th-8th Grade in Fall 2018.
Grant Youth Basketball proceeds go directly
to the Grant High School Basketball
programs but participation is open to all
Portland area youth and even visiting family
and friends. Fee assistance is available to
families that qualify for free or reduced lunch.
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Registration/information is available
at www.grantyouthbasketball.org.

*Due to the Scheduled Grant High School
remodel and subsequent gym closure —
Summer League will be held at Benson High
School. Unfortunately, we were unable to
secure affordable space to hold the Summer
Skills clinic this year — we hope to offer it
again in coming years.

Student Exchange

Create a cultural adventure for your family!
Add to your travel itinerary! Make life-long
friends! Volunteer to host an international
high school exchange student and watch it all
happen. Non-profit Northwest Student
Exchange has partnered with Portland Public
Schools for over ten years, bringing high
school exchange students to PPS schools.
NWSE is currently accepting applications for
host families for the PPS 2018-2019 school
year. Interested? Contact Patricia Rimmer
atprimmer@pps.net or 503-740-2754.
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